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Subject Agenda Item Z06-0017lP06-0017 (Lake Hills Court) August 
14 Meeting 

The following agenda item in on the August 14 meeting: 

" The proposed rezone from Estate Residential Ten-acre (RE-10) to 
Single-family Three-acre Residential (R3A) is consistent with the General Plan 
which designates the parcel as Medium Density Residential (MDR) which allows 
for the proposed parcel sizes. The proposed R3A zoning is consistent within the 
El Dorado Hills Community Region. " 

We strongly oppose the rezoning of this ten-acre parcel on Lake Hills 
Court to three-acre parcels. The parcel is located directly behind our Waterford 
residence (Lot 285.) We hope that the Board of Supervisors will consider and 
support our position against rezoning this parcel. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Richard E. Ford II and Dawn L. Ford 
2273 Cardiff Circle 
El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 
















